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Subject: Boat access issue

From: Tom Pfeffer (tbpfeffer@gmail.com)

To: cdhyde1@gmail.com; camptouchstone@yahoo.com;

Cc: jerepaddack@gmail.com;

Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 4:56 PM

 
 
Hi Chris & Rolf,

 Jere called me yesterday.
 Is ELPOI considering hiring a lawyer to help protect all of our access rights? 

 If not, Jere & I might need to consider doing so because we are in the unique position of having land locked
camps and boat only access.

 I contacted a lawyer I know & like in Lake Placid and shared your January email explaining the problem.
 Thanks,

 Tom
  

 
Sent from my iPhone


